Australian Government
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Freedom of Information Request - FA 24/10/00490

Number of arrivals from Palestine arriving to Australia on a Visitor visa (Subclass 600), on a month-by-month basis
from 1 October 2023 to 30 September 2024

Month

Jun-24 | Jul-24 | Aug-24 | Sep-24

Visa Program Visa Subclass
Oct-23 | Nov-23

124

Dec-23 | Jan-24 | Feb-24 | Mar-24 | Apr-24 | May-24
230 133 42 61 49

600 Visitor 10 101 100 91 179 226

Temporary Visa Program
*See note 2

Number of arrivals from Palestine arriving to Victoria on a Visitor visa (Subclass 600), on a month-by-month basis

from 1 October 2023 to 30 September 2024

Month ; ‘
Visa Program Visa Subclass =
Oct-23 | Nov-23 | Dec-23 | Jan-24 | Feb-24 | Mar-24 | Apr-24 | May-24 | Jun-24 | Jul-24 | Aug-24 | Sep-24

Temporary Visa Program | 600 Visitor <10 53 58 38 32 49 60 106 28 <10 28 29

*See note 3



Number of arrivals from Palestine arriving to Victoria on a
Visitor visa (Subclass 600), broken down by age bracket
from 1 October 2023 to 30 September 2024

Age Group \ﬁggos‘l;bglass
isitor
0-4 Years 35
5-11 Years 58
12-15 Years 40
16-17 Years 22
18-19 Years 15
20-24 Years 47
25-29 Years 48
30-34 Years 36
35-39 Years 36
40-44 Years 30
45-49 Years 27
50-54 Years 14
55-59 Years 15
60-64 Years 23
65+ Years 44

*See note 3



Notes:
1. Source: Department of Home Affairs
2. This data reflects arrival into Australia at a point in time, and does not reflect current location.

3. This data reflects arrivals into first port of entry into Australia, and does not reflect current location or onward travel.

Caveats:
e This information is provided for the specific purpose of this request.

o Where applicable, as per current privacy guidelines, the Department of Home Affairs' policy is to mask numbers which are less than five as
<5. Other numbers may be masked where required to ensure values under 5 cannot be determined from totals.

e Current program year figures are subject to variation. The data is sourced from our global Departmental systems. There can be delays in
transmission of information, therefore data for current program year should always be considered provisional.





